

Outwood Primary Academy Littleworth Grange

Littleworth Lane, Lundwood, Barnsley, South Yorkshire, S71 5RG Tel. +44(0)1226 777530

Web: www.littleworth.outwood.com

Chief Executive Principal, Primary, Mr Lee Wilson Principal: Mrs Gemma Kilner

Thursday 23rd November 2017

Dear Parent/Carer.

I just wanted to make you aware of the arrangements for the up and coming choir events.

Below I have outlined the arrangements for each event for your information.

Friday 1st December 2017

St Peters Church Monk Bretton 4pm-5pm

Children will stay at school and be walked to the venue by staff.

They will need to be collected from the venue by their parent/carer.

You are welcome to attend this event.

Wednesday 6th December

Priory Campus 12pm-1pm

This event will take place in school time. Children will need to bring a packed lunch on this day.

(If children do require a school pack lunch please let me know as soon as possible)

Friday 8th December 2017

Burton Grange Community Centre **4pm-5pm**Children will stay at school and be walked to the venue by staff.
They will need to be collected from the venue by their parent/carer.
You are welcome to attend this event.

Tuesday 19th December 2017

Annual Concert at school 4pm-5pm

Children will stay at school and participate in the event.

They will need to be collected from school after the concert.

You are welcome to attend this event. Tickets will be £1 to raise money for school funds.

Thank you for your continued support

Miss. K. Senenko Teacher

Outwood Grange Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales (No. 06995649) Registered office: Potovens Lane, Outwood, Wakefield, West Yorkshire WFL 2PF

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This letter, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain privileged information.

Any unauthorised review, use, disciosure or distribution is prohibited.